Thomas, Mark - SCPS Director of Operations

From: Wise, Kimberly - Division of School and Community Nutrition
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2017 10:12 AM
To: Stewart, Taryn - Director, Nutrition Services; Sallee, Mike; Kushniroff, Jan--Food Service

Director--Erlanger; Pack, Dale (Dir. of District-Wide Services); Hodges, Kristy; Boling,
Nick; Ramsey, Pam; Crew, Josey; Adams, Megan; Barden, Karen - Food Service Director;
Ledford, Angela; Hay Cindy; Pleasants, Cathy; Anderson, Scott F; Floyd, Regina;
Stephens, Mitzi; Miller, Beth - Metcalfe (Director of School Nutrition); Petett, John;
Whiles, Andrea; Orem, Kristy; Salmons, Michael; Ellis, Sherry; Thomas, Mark - SCPS
Director of Operations; Jamison, Rebecca; BOSAW, SHANE

Subject: SY17-18

Hello,

I am excited to share with each of you that | will be your NSLP approving program consultant for school year 2017-
2018. | will be your main point of contact for the upcoming NSLP application renewal process as well as for all other
program related issues. The renewal application is open now and will close 6/30/2017. Please be aware there is a
minimum price for adult breakfast and lunch prices. Currently those minimum prices are $2.33 for breakfast and $3.47
for lunch. The following formula is used to calculate those prices: Free reimbursement rate + 6 cents + commodity
factor. Please visit our web site for training on this and other information at:
http://education.ky.gov/federal/SCN/Pages/Guidance-and-Resources.aspx Be sure to watch for updates and training
information on the process in Lauren’s Monday emails.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time if you have questions or need assistance.

I look forward to working with you!

Kimberly Wise

Child Nutrition Program Consultant

Division of School and Community Nutrition
Office of Finance and Operations

Kentucky Department of Education

2 Hudson Hollow Road, Suite B

Frankfort, KY 40601

(502)564-5625 ext. 4916

(502)564-5519 (fax)

Kimberly.wise(weducation ky.gov

This email may contain confidential data or information and is intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy
this e-mail, and you are requested to notify the sender immediately.
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